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Fall 2010 Newsletter 

Greetings to all Baylor Phi 
Delta Kappa members! 
 
I hope that you had a restful 
summer and a great start to the 
fall semester. We had a won-
derful 2009-2010 year under 
the leadership of Dr. Trena 
Wilkerson and greatly appreci-
ate all the wonderful meetings 
offered last year.  Your new 
PDK officers have been work-
ing hard to continue with suc-
cessful programs for this up-
coming year.  On Wednesday, 
November 3rd, from 5:00-6:00, 
in Draper 139 (Baylor campus), 
there will be an interactive 
meeting discussing the recently 
released PDK Gallup Poll. 
Please plan on attending and 
bringing a friend/colleague. 
There will be refreshments, 
door prizes, and engaging con-
versations!  
 
Our Chapter also participated 
in PDK’s Read for the Record! 
The featured book this year 
was The Snowy Day by Ezra 
Jack Keats. We donated 30 
copies of this book to elemen-
tary schools in the area after 
Baylor pre-service teachers 
read The Snowy Day to ele-
mentary students. Thanks to 

Dr. Barbara Purdum-Cassidy 
for organizing this project! It 
was a great success in promot-
ing reading and Baylor PDK! 
 
More details will follow, but be 
sure to mark your calendars 
not only for the fall meeting on 
November 3rd, but for upcoming 
spring meetings as well. In 
February,  
Dr. Barbara Purdum-Cassidy 
and Dr. Suzanne Nesmith will 
lead an interactive game format 
discussion on cultural differ-
ences. Also, on April 26th, Dr. 
Charles Weaver will lead a dis-
cussion on education and the 
millennials to be held on the 
Baylor campus, in Draper 139, 
from 5:00-6:00.  
 
I look forward to seeing you all 
at the meetings and please do 
not forget to check for current 
information and happenings on 
the Baylor PDK website! 
www.baylor.edu/SOE ,click on 
resources and centers, and 
then highlight Phi Delta Kappa! 
 
Sincerely, 
Rachelle D Meyer 
Baylor PDK President, 2010-
2011 

http://www.baylor.edu/SOE


Fall Meeting—November  3, 2010 

PDK Participates in Read for the Record 

5:00—6:00 

Draper 139 on the Baylor Campus 

 

Discussion of the 2010 
PDK Gallup Poll:  What Americans said about 

Public Schools 
 

(see overview of topics on opposite page) 

Can you imagine your childhood without your favorite stories? Neither can we. But 

the fact is that most children in low-income communities have few, if any, age-
appropriate books in their homes. The number of books in a home is the single 
strongest indicator of a child’s future reading ability—setting him or her on a track for 

success in school and in life.  
Phi Delta Kappa is helping to bring national 
attention to the importance of early child-

hood education by making Jumpstart’s Read 
for the Record the largest shared reading 
experience ever. The 2010 campaign was de-

signed to encourage young people, their 
families and educators everywhere to set an-
other world record by creating the largest 
shared reading experience ever on Thursday, 

October 7, 2010, when people read the 
same book across the country. The Pearson 
Foundation, sponsor and founding partner of 

the campaign, is once again underwriting the 
cost of the campaign book, which this year is 
The Snowy Day, by Ezra Jack Keats.  

The Baylor University Chapter purchased 30 official campaign books to have read and 
donated to area schools.  Students in the Baylor School of Education helped with the 
event by going to the area schools and reading the book to students. 



Visit us on the web:   
http://www.baylor.edu/soe/index.php?id=66192 
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Upcoming Events 

Fall Meeting, November 7 
Cultural Differences, February 2011 
Education & the Millennials, April 26 

“To teach is to transform by informing, to develop a zest 

for lifelong learning, to help pupils become  students—

mature independent learners, architects of an exciting, 

challenging future. Teaching at its best is a kind of com-

munion, a meeting of minds.”  

~Edgar Dale  


